
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 14319-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, October 7, 2025 10:24 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL rate hike 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fLus> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2025 8:42 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL rate hike 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: c fraley <fritty61@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 7, 2025 7:52 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Just say NO to FPL's rate hike request. We cannot handle any more increases. They seem to have plenty of money to 
advertise, even though they have no competition. Should they not have been setting aside profits to pay for 
infrastructure updates, just like we, the customers, have to save for home maintenance? I do not get an increase in my 
retirement every time I need to do upgrades or repairs. I have to be responsible and plan for the future. Florida is a state 
made up of many many retirees and service industry workers who cannot keep up with increases at every turn. 
Thank you for your time and service. 

1 


